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Snail extract con-
tains the following
natural ingredients:
1. Allantoin: hy-
drates skin by in-
creasing water
content, improves

smoothness by en-
hancing shedding of
dead skin cells. Itʼs
also known as an
'anti-irritant" to the
skin.
2. Collagen and

Beautify your skin with Snailcare Skincare
products containing snail extract

elastic: improves ap-
pearance of aging by
reconstructing the
collagen and elastic
skin fibers.
3. Glycolic acid: al-
lows outer skin to
'dissolve' revealing
underlying healthier,
softer, and brighter
skin.

4. Hyaluronic acci-
dent: contributes to
cell proliferation and
activates the tissue
repair system.
Smooths wrinkle ap-
pearance by adding
volume under aging
skin.
5. Protein: enriches
and softens skin.

6. Vitamin E: helps
protect skin aging
damaging free radi-
cles, antioxidant.
Also contains added
ingredients:
Vitamin A - protects
skin against UV radi-
ation, increases
blood flow.
Vitamin D - locks in

moisture in skin and
prevents wrinkling.
Snailcare has also
been used to sup-
port and improve the
appearance of
stretch marks, skin
marks, eczemas,
acne scars and skin
damaged by the
sun.
Snailcare products

are available in a
gel, daycream SP40
and facial cleanser.
The gel is recom-
mended for oily skin
types and the day-
cream SPF40 for dry
skin types.

Snailcare Day
Cream SPF 40 has
been formulated to
support stubborn
scars and marks and
has a sun protection
factor (SPF) of 40
helps prevent facial
spots and discol-
orations, reduces
appearance of facial
red veins and blot,
slows down devel-
opment of wrinkled ,
premature aging.
It has in addition to
snail extract the fol-
lowing ingredients:
1. Liquorice root:
assists with lighten-

ing skin.
2. Limonene: in-
creases skin hydra-
tion and absorption
of actives.
3. Lipobelle: has
content of CO Q10
and Vitamin E.
4. Vitamin C: cre-
ates and maintains
collagen, skin
strength and struc-
ture, replacement of
dead skin cells, skin
discoloration.
Snailcare Daycream
SPF 40 and Gel is
available in a 50ml
jar and the
facial cleanser in
100ml. 

You can currently
buy any cream or
gel from our partici-
pating pharmacies
and retail stores and
get the Facial
Cleanser worth
R135 rands free.
Visit 
www.snailcare.co.za
for more information
and your nearest
stockist


